

B.M.W.

RIDERS

OF

TOLEDO, INC. 1415 MOTT AVE., TOLEDO, OHIO 43605



NEWSLETTER

AUGUST 4, 1975

Attending our last meeting, which was held in June, was Jenny Pettit, whom along with her husband, Bill, are new prospective members, Jenny, and Bill live at 1632 Owen Rd. in Nothwood, Ohio, and they are the owners of a 1975 R60 BMW.

Last attending event by anyone of our club members, was the Buck-eye Rally, in Loudenville, Ohio. I understand Don Arquette, was the only member from our club attending.

However, the National Rally, in Branson, Mo., was well attended by our club. None of us were lucky enough to even win a door prize. Most everyone attending enjoyed themselves, with the exception of the heat, and bugs. I'm sure everyone will have to agree, the scenery in that area is real pretty.

The future events you may want to mark on your calender are as follows:

Aug. 15-17 Four Winds Rally, Shangri-La Campground, Jamestown, Pa. For further details write, Q. J. Baily, 9329 Doral Drive. Pittsburg, Pa 15237 (In the past well attended by our club members)

Aug. 29-Sept. 1 Finger Lakes Rally, Watkins Glen KOA Campground, Watkins, N.Y.

Sept. 12-14 5th Annual Great Lakes Rally, 4miles N.W. of the Wisconsin Dells.

NOTICE: Anyone not receiving a patch from our rally, and would like one get in touch with me. Also anyone wanting to purchase a club patch. They are \$5.00 each.

Jackets, there is a summer clerance on them now, \$6.25 plus tax, regularly \$7.50 plus tax. So if you are in the need of a new club jacket now is the time to order. Bring your money to the meeting.

FOR SALE: Womens Harley Davidson leather jacket, size 34. \$30.00 Contact me. (Liz)

Our next meeting, will be TUESDAY, AUGUST 12, 1975, at the Boyd's home, 4015 Mcgregor Lane. TIME 8:00 P.M.

Hope to see all of you there. Remember -----

Without your suport we're not a thing,

Liz Smith SECRETARY